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DO YOU KNOW OF 
ANY STUDENTS 

STARTING SCHOOL 
IN 2014? 

Manning Gardens P.S is 
now taking enrolments for 
next year’s Kindergarten. 

Enrol now!!!! 

REMINDER 

Please return all library books to the library 

by Friday 15th November,  

ready for our annual stocktake. 

 

 

 

 

On Monday this week Students in K-1 
started their Water Confidence   
Swimming Program at the Aquatic 
Centre. Students are really enjoying 
this experience so far and are learning 
lots of fantastic vital important skills 
for water safety and confidence in the 
water. Please remember if you haven’t 
paid for your child to attend this    
program yet please do so before next 
Monday as this is a very vital         
program. 

Manning Gardens Public School 

GRAPEVINE 
TOGETHER WE GROW - STRONGER SMARTER 

   Address: Mudford Street, Taree   Phone: 65 52 6333   Website: http://www.manninggdn-p.schools.nsw.edu.au/ 

What’s Happening 

at the Gardens! 

Next Week (Week 7) 

Monday 18th November -    
K-1 Water Confidence Program 

Thursday November 21st - 
Support unit ART SHOW 

 

 

 

Friday 22nd November -  

Whole School Assembly -     
Everyone Welcome 
 

Week 8 

Monday 25th November -    
K-1 Water Confidence Program 
 

Wednesday 27th November -
SCHOOL CONCERT  

 

 

Friday 29th November -       
* Year 5 excursion to Crowdy 
Head P.S 

* Principal’s Privilege           
Excursion 
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                         Teachers are always hardworking at our school. On top of all  
       their usual duties, they are busily preparing student reports for  
       Semester 2. I take my hat off to the dedicated team of teachers  
       at our school. 

K/1 have started their swimming program dealing with water awareness. I 
wish everyone a joyful few weeks of swimming. 

Lastly, our Support Unit team lead by Joanne Inglis are holding an ART    
AUCTION on Thursday 21 November at 2:30pm. Everyone is welcome. Make a 
bid on an artwork and support the fundraising efforts to help beautify the   
Support Unit playground. 



 

 

 

 

 

Next Thursday the 21st of       
November the SU are holding an 
art auction as a fundraiser for 
their playground. 

Attached is the gorgeous        
promotional poster with artwork 
by the very talented Jo Stace. 

If you would like to bid on an 
artwork but can’t attend (starts 
at 2:30pm), leave your money 
with Joanne. 

 

 

 

 

 

Last Tuesday (Week 5), students at Manning Gardens P.S were involved in a “Live and Light” Art workshop that 
which aimed to build self esteem and self confidence through expressive art. The students worked with Kelly Austin  
to create Artworks throughout the day that will be used to project onto the Live and Light Building sites in Taree.  
Below are some photos of the students having a fantastic time at the Live and light workshops at Manning Gardens 
P.S. 

 

 

Last Friday all students in years K-2, Mrs Johnson, Mrs Blick, Mr Stevens, Mrs Theo, Miss 
Barry, Jodi, Dave, Amanda and Dale travelled on a BIG bus to the Billabong Wildlife and   
Koala Park in Port Macquarie. It was a very warm day and we all had so much fun. We saw 
lots of great animals, we were able to pat a Dingo, hand feed the kangaroos and wallabies, 
watch a live crocodile show plus much much more!  

Below are some photos from the day to show just how much fun we had! 

 


